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Dear Graham

On behalf of all the board members of H2O {Haven of Hope) I would like to express our appreciation
for all the work you have completed over the last three years. We could not have accomplished all
that we have or fulfilled so many sf our plans and goals without your gracious and industrious
volunteering.

You have been faithful through every type of weather and you have experienced them all! {extreme
heat, rain, severe flooding and severe cold) and in very challenging and arduous circumstances. The
544 hours you have invested in the property over the last three years, with over 384 hours in 2014
alone. have been very appreciated. The variety of skills you have shown has been diverse and the
results have been amazing.

We want to thank you for clearing land for roads, bush clearing, trail building and for tending
umpteen burn piles, for assisting in the building of outhouses, putting up sheds, putting in fences,
staining pienic tables and even helping construet an apiary and being eoming a certified beekeeper to
help with that process. You have been involved in mowing and weeding, putting in beaches and a
beach volleyball court, a fire pit and many other activities. Your help overseeing the children from
the Cranbrook Boys and Girls Club was invaluable. You have a gift with children.

Thank you too for your expertise in using Adobe Photoshop in the work you have done for our charity
in the making of brochures, honey labels and numerous maps needed by the Regional District and the
Agricultural Land Commission, for providing invaluable technical support and file backup on our
computer system. ln every situation you have persevered, been consistent hard working and reliable
and cheerful.

Once again thank you from each of us at H2O. Your input, hard work and dependability cannot be
overstated. We look forward to continuing our partnership in this endeavour. We wish you the very
best in your future pursuits.
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Teresa L. Baylis \
H2O Board Member
304- 928 Southgate St
Victoria, BC V8V 2Y2


